From: Sara Sall Sent: 25 June 2019 13:51

To: Bell, Nick

Subject: 25 Willoughby Road Tree Felling Request

Dear Nick,

I am working on a Garden design for Clients at 25 Willoughby Road, Hampstead. There is a mature prunus tree in the back garden which in poor health and we are asking if we might take it down and replace it with another tree after the re-design which would fit better with the scale of the house and garden. Only one branch is in leaf.

I attach some photos for you here. I have discovered there is no TPO on the tree at present.

Please could let me know what you think, and what the next steps are.

Kind regards

Sara Sall

Sara Sall Studio Landscape Designer MA RCA DIP Capel







